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June 11, 2020 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
A budget is a list of priorities expressed in dollars.  How you spend says what you 
value. 
 
Usually, by the end of May, schools can start to plan with their budget for the 
next school year.  It is mid-June, and we still have not seen next year’s budget.   
The economy is weak, so the city has to cut nine billion dollars.  The question is 
what to cut.  The question is how our city will express our priorities. 
 
I was among hundreds of public school employees who signed this letter.  Of 
course I am fighting for a bigger budget for CPE1 students.  At first the mayor 
proposed to increase the police department budget while slashing education and 
mental health.  I think communities will be safer if we invest more in counselors 
than in updating NYPD riot gear. 
 
The mayor now has signaled that the city may reduce the police budget.  To get 
the most for school children, New Yorkers have to keep being vocal.  The NYC 
Coalition for Educational Justice has declared today a day of action.  It is not too 
late to sign up to be involved, and it is definitely not too late to express your 
beliefs on social media. 
 
I have been waiting to write to you about our budget until I could share just how 
big the cuts will be.  I’m not in such a hurry to write that budget letter.  I can wait 
a little longer, and make my voice a little louder, if communities get more of what 
they deserve. 
 
 

District Graduation Ceremony 
Yesterday, our school district finalized plans to hold a district-wide graduation for 
fifth, eighth, and twelfth graders.  This district graduation does not replace CPE1’s 
graduation on Saturday, June 20.  

https://www.documentcloud.org/documents/6937774-Education-Budget-Letter.html
https://www.nyccej.org/
https://www.nyccej.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1o6fWJGMAeTaBXyoWkbX0q3eCvVjcCmG7uTc0xYaNd-k/viewform?edit_requested=true


 

 

 
The district graduation will is a computer-only event.  It will include a quick video 
message from each East Harlem principals, and a list of names of school’s 
graduates.  Here’s how you can attend: 
 
 
 Date:  Monday, June 15 
 Time:  4:00 p.m. 

 Click:  This Link 
 
Again, we are having our own CPE1 graduation on June 20.  Each of our fifth 
graders will be honored more there. 
   
 
 

 
 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_YjY2NzQzYmItNjAyOS00N2UyLWJhNWYtMjA4NzU3ZWM2ODk2%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252218492cb7-ef45-4561-8571-0c42e5f7ac07%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25222fdee9f0-46ee-46e1-ac6e-840c7ee3ea75%2522%257d&data=02%7C01%7CGFeldbe%40schools.nyc.gov%7C5f2a6b1386fc453c3a5e08d80d595ae8%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637274024722302174&sdata=5QsB4GZTbLjVIMyHAQJfpPbPeQP1J%2BOOtEYkRoy5BMY%3D&reserved=0

